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Oct 7, 2013

Virginia Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission
VA

Dear Medicaid Innovation and Reform Commission,

Virginia is a prosperous and well run state and it should be mindful of
the needs of all its citizens, especially the most vulnerable, who need
Medicaid in order to help them through times of either temporary or
long term unemployment, part-time employment, illness, and other
financial hardships. If we can remember and be grateful for how
fortunate we are to have good health and financial well- being - then
it should be possible to imagine what it would be like to need help and
have nothing available. Please expand Medicaid coverage to needy
Virginians.

Sincerely,

Susan Cordray
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